
Mason School Club Meeting Minutes 
9-3-2019 

 

In Attendance: Heather Sabotka, Diane Foote, 
Kate Spear, Ashley Brampton, Kate Norman, 
Melissa Ziemiecki, Tracy Wood, Danielle Carrier, 
and Kristen Kivela. 

Treasurer Report 

In regard to the Treasurer Report things are still 
being finalized on the switch to the new 
Treasurer. A report will accompany next 
month’s minutes.  

The Reimbursement Policy was discussed for 
New Members and in conjunction with an 
itemized Treasurer Report. 

Chic Fil A Will update once Treasurer Report is 
available. 

5th Grade Gift 

The 5th grade class of 2019 gifted an outdoor 
balance beam to accompany the other 
playground equipment at Mason Elementary.  
We are still in the process of acquiring a 
suitable supplier as we wish it to be safe for all 
the kids to enjoy. 

Teacher Gift Card/Start of Year Allowance 

We all agreed to continue the same gift card 
rotation as last year for the teachers at Mason 
Elementary.  We will randomly choose two 
teachers a month to receive a $50 gift card to 
Target, Wal-Mart, Michael’s, or Dollar Tree. The 
teachers will also receive a back to school 
allowance of $50 each. 

A request for unscented hypoallergenic baby 
wipes was approve for the Health Office. 

Holiday Fair 

The Holiday Fair date will be December 12, 
2019 more details will be made available as the 
time approaches. 

Fundraising 

v Original Artworks will be replacing our 
Square One Art fundraiser. We will be 
receiving 33% of the overall sales. 

v Box Tops are now being collected by 
scanning receipts.  We are still 
accepting clipped Box Tops until they 
expire.  

v New fundraising ideas were discussed: 
Change Drive, Chunky’s Movie Tickets, 
Taping Principal to Wall, and Flocking 

Community Calendar 

We have received the Community Calendars 
and will be delivering them along with Thank 
You Letters to the Businesses that ran Ads.  We 
will be selling them at the Open House and at 
future events. 

Other 

v The Open House Bake goods donation 
table will also feature Note Cards and 
Movie Tickets for sale. 

v A Thank You Letter was sent to the 
coordinator of the Uplift Music Festival 
for opportunity to promote the Mason 
School Club and the kind donations of 
school supplies. 

v Halloween Parade will be on Thursday, 
October 31, 2019 Flyers and sign-ups 
will be sent home with kids. 

v Event Checklist was created last year 
and will printed and made available to 
School Club members to have for 
events planned. 

v Field Trips were discussed so the busing 
can be accommodated. 

v We also agreed to host a Cookout for 
students and their families on 
Curriculum Night in May. 

 


